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Peter R. Chnistiansen, Manager of Environmental Affairs

Dassault Falcon

P.O. Box 967

Little Rock, AR 72203

RE:  NPDES Construction Stormwater Permit, Additional Acreage Approval, Flight Line Hangar,
Paint Hangar 3, and Production Warehouse Expansion Project, Little Rock, AR (Permit
Tracking No. ARR152264, AFIN 60-00617)

Dear Mr. Chnistiansen:

The Department is in receipt of your correspondence requesting an additional 7.5 disturbed acres for
Flight Line Hangar, Paint Hangar 3, and Production Warehouse Expansion Project. This brings the
total acreage for Flight Line Hangar, Paint Hangar 3, and Production Warehouse Expansion Project to
74.00 acres and the disturbed acreage to 15.00 acres. Please update your site notice and Stormwater
Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) to indicate the additional acreage.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at (501) 682-0621, or
by E-mail at fuller@adeq.state.ar.us.

Respectfully submitte
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Kimberly A. Fuller, E.I., CPESC
Engineer II

Stormwater Runoff Permits
NPDES Branch
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